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1. Much Appreciation- To merely say thank you does not suffice. The entire faculty worked to 

ensure the ELA state exam was administered in the best possible manner given the 
circumstances. Teachers worked beyond their scheduled time without complaint. I am 
humbled by your professionalism and your kind heart. There were some others who worked 
all day…you know who you are and I am grateful. Thank you to Mr. Auriti for his scheduling 
skills and a special thank you to Mr. Goldberg for the tremendous job he did ensuring that all 
went well. Thank you! 

2. Math State Exam- The State Math Exam will be administered next week from Wednesday 4/13 
through Friday 4/15. The schedule for this exam will be in your mailbox by COB Monday. 
Please look it over carefully, inform your students of their testing room and address Mr. 
Auriti with any questions or concerns. 

3. ELA Teachers- You’ve prepared your students well and worked tirelessly to help them 
achieve the goal of becoming proficient readers and writers. Your job is not done; it is a long, 
arduous, continuing journey. Thank you.  

4. Homework/Projects- Please do not assign homework or projects during the week of April 11, 
2016. The students will be gearing up for the State Math Exam and we need to support them 
and the math teachers during this time. 

5.  Science Olympiad- We are off to States!! Let’s wish Dr. Cubbin and his team of scientists 
good luck this weekend as they compete at the State Olmpiad competition.Thank you to Mr. 
Lilly, Mr. Ouellette, Mr. Hofmann, Mrs. Herman and of course Mrs. Dalton for assisting and 
volunteering their time to make this trip to Syracuse for three days. 

6. Preference Sheets- Preference Sheets will be distributed to all staff members on Monday  April 
28, 2016 and will be due back to N. Bunnicelli by Monday May 23, 2016.  
 
 

 
Building Our Team 
In our classrooms and school  
One message is understood by all: 
In working together, 
Each individual will go farther, 
Achieve more, 
Soar higher 

 
     


